
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – February 10, 2020  

 

Present:    Margo Connors, John Strasser 

      Jennifer Gaudette 

                  

Guests:    Brett Hucksoll, Road Agent Douglas Glover, OIC Zack Chicoine 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board will not meet on Monday February 17, 2020 the President’s Day Holiday. 

 

Town Meeting is March 10, 2020 at the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse.  The voting for town officers 

and amendments to the zoning ordinance by ballot is 11:00 – 7:00 and the meeting starts at 7:00 

pm to vote on the budget and warrant articles. 

 

BRETT HUCKSOLL came in to thank the board for their support during his years of 

employment with the highway department.  The board wished Brett good luck and thanked him 

for his 15 years of service to our community. 

 

The board reviewed letters submitted in reference to the Valley Vista hearing. 

 

The board approved the use of the buildings by the Pine Hill singers as follows: 

Crapo Building Wednesday mornings: 2/12 to 5/20 9:00 to noon. 

Meetinghouse May 27, 28, and May 31 Concert & rehearsals. 

 

ROAD AGENT DOUG GLOVER met with the board to discuss hiring process and potential 

candidate for the highway department opening. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to approve the minutes of February 3, 2020 seconded by MS. 

CONNORS.  The motion passed unanimously.  

 

With no more business before the Board, MS. CONNORS made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. STRASSER, the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM to go downstairs for a public 

hearing in regard to snowmobiles on Valley Vista Road right of way.  The next regular 

scheduled meeting will be on Monday February 24, 2020 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 

5:30pm.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Jennifer Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 


